In Touch Issue 42,  March 2002
In a letter to the editor, Dick Fulford refers to a paper he had been given, about the daring attack on St Nazaire in 1942. It was written by an Australian crew member of one of the few surviving Motor Launches.  It was reproduced and included as a supplement to Issue 42 and is accessible here.
The actual newsletter is here.
